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• MORNING TEA:  GLENIS 

HILL & KEN RYAN. 
 

• 11AM CMS AUCTION 
 

• 1200  DISPLAY:  PLEASE 
BRING SOMETHING YOU 
HAVE AS NOTHING 
BOOKED. 

 
• 1.30PM   AUCTION 

 
• WINTERS DAY WITH 

STAMPS:  $189.95  
FOR CMS  

                                  MANY 
THANKS TO ALL WHO HELPED 
ON THE DAY. 
 

THE FOLLOWING 
MEETING:  
 
SATURDAY 20TH 
OCTOBER, 2018  
 

• MORNING TEA: NEED A 
VOLUNTEER PLEASE. 

 
• DISPLAY: PATRICK 

GUNNING: HISTORY OF 
STAMP COLLECTING 
 

NB.North Rocks 
Community Church have 
asked if we could please 
move our October 13th 
Meeting to the 20th as 
they have a major 
Church/Community 
function they hold every 
year on the last Saturday 
of the School Holidays – 
which this year clashes 
with us.  So we have done 
that.	
  
   
EAST KURRAJONG SCHOOL OF ARTS 
Saturday 8th SEPTEMBER, 9am to 
3pm 

“If anyone is in Christ he is a new creation”  2 Corinthians 5:17 
 
 

  

 
      Next Meeting: Saturday 10th August, 2019 
 
 NORTH ROCKS COMMUNITY CHURCH 132 North Rocks Rd, North Rocks 
 

• MORNING TEA: GLENIS 
• 11AM CMS AUCTION 
• 1200 DISPLAY:  NEED A VOLUNTEER PLEASE 
• 1.30PM   AUCTION 

 
� Thanks to all who helped at Winters Day with Stamps on 20/7/19 
The books looked terrific and we were complimented on their 
presentation!!   
Funds raised for CMS from stamp sales & auction lots: $458.90 
 

Stamp fairs this month..  
 

• Stamp, Coin, Art & Collectibles Fair.  
Incorporates Richmond Stamp Club  
Saturday 31st August &  Sunday 1st September  2019 9am–2pm. 
Held at East Kurrajong School of Arts – 1090 East Kurrajong Rd , 
East Kurrajong. Lots of things to look at – Good fun. 
 
 
NB October SASS meeting changed to 19th October instead of 12th 
October) as the church has a pre-booked the day for their use. 

      
                                                                                                                                                                                                            

THE FOLLOWING MEETING:  
 
SATURDAY 19TH OCTOBER, 2019 
 

• MORNING TEA: NEED A VOLUNTEER PLEASE. 
 

• DISPLAY :      NEED A VOLUNTEER PLEASE  
   
SUPPORTING CMS:  
Join other members sorting and trimming stamps at the CMS offices, Level 
5, 51 Druitt St, Sydney on the second and fourth Mondays each month, 
between 9.30am and 2pm. Bring your lunch and scissors. Morning Tea 
provided.  
Next trimming dates at Druitt St: 12th & 26th August, 9th & 23rd  September, 
14th October. 
  

 
 
     

 

 


